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03 May 2024 

 

NSX Announcement 

Appointment of New Directors 

The Board of Sunshine Coast Community Financial Services Limited (NSX: SSC) 
are pleased to announce the appointment of two new directors Jennifer Walker and 
Mark Cameron. 

Jenny Walker has tertiary qualifications in business (Marketing, HR and 
Government) and in Market Research and Leadership. She has a graduate 
qualification from the Australian Institute of Company Directors (GAICD). After many 
years of management experience, including at CEO level, she consulted on 
management and governance for over 20 years to both private and public sector 
organisations. She now sits on several not-for-profit boards, particularly 
organisations established to provide support to community. 

Mark Cameron has a 25-year track record of building, scaling, and transforming high 
growth and private-equity backed businesses, both within Australia and 
internationally. A desire for a family lifestyle change led Mark back to the Sunshine 
Coast and to businesses in the region’s tourism industry. Mark’s commitment to 
supporting the growth of local business and a passion for seeing the entire Sunny 
Coast region flourish, he has extensive relationships right across the community. 
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